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Elisa Abwill Dear Supervisors:
Darlene Bierig
Tom Bollay We are writing in support of the proposed No Parking Zones on State Route 192
Davicd Cargentst along Foothill Road between Cheltenham and Tye Roads. These zones will
:"‘\I.’:ﬁglgmk ensure that the recent roadwork results in improved emergency access in this
Mindy Densin already constrained area — as intended by the work undertaken by Caltrans. To
Tony Harbour allow parking in this area would set a precedent that is not in the interest of public
David Kent Safety_

Richard Nordlund
William Palladini

Diane Pannkuk
Maonica Brock Petersen
Robertson Short Sincerely,
Gene Sinser
Peter van Duinwyk
Louis Weider
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Ralph Baxter

Dan Eidelson

Sally Kinsell

Robert V. Meghreblian
Naomi Schwartz
Richard Thielscher
Joan Wells

Thank you for considering these comments.
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